
 

 

July 2025 NASFA Minutes 
by Steve Sloan 

 
The July meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to order 
on Saturday, July 19, 2025 in the Madison satellite location of Willowbrook Baptist 
Church at 6:03:41 PM by President Mary Lampert. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 
Nope. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 
We are scheduled to hold the NASFA Christmas party and New Year’s Eve party at the 
Not-a-Con hotel. 
 

NOT-A-CON BUSINESS 
 
According to Judy, we have a hotel contract for 2025. The hotel will be raising prices 
soon, so we may be looking around for a new hotel next year. 
 
This year’s room rates are $129. We don’t have a code for the room block yet. 
 
They have contacted David O. Miller about tee-shirt art. He said yes, but nothing else yet. 
 
Sam moved to adjourn at 6:06:43 PM. 
 
The After the Meeting Meeting was held at the same location as the meeting. 
 


